
From:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To:  askwayne@electwayneivey.com 

Subject:  Question: Hatch Act / Wayne Ivey 
Date:  Mon, 15 Aug 2011 09:55:25 -0400 

Hello:

We have two questions:

1.      How is your decision to run in a partisan election for 
Brevard County sheriff not a violation of the Hatch Act?

2.      According to your website - you are the Resident Agent in 
Charge of Volusia and Brevard County. You also indicate on your 
website that you direct budgeting for FDLE (part of the executive 
branch of Florida government) for those counties. Does any of that 
budgeting include federal funds / grants?

http://www.osc.gov/hatchact.htm

Thank You
VolusiaExposed.Com
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